
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 625
SAINT PAUL PUBLIC SCHOOLS

In the Matter of Review and Discussion NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
on Envision SPPS and Take Action on OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION
Safe Routes to School Program Permit

To: Directors of the Board of Education of Independent School District No. 625

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the undersigned, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Section

123B.09, Subdivision 6, does hereby call a special meeting of the Board of Education of

Independent School District No. 625, Saint Paul Public Schools, to be held and convened on

Monday, October 25, 2021 in Conference Rooms A and B of the Administration Building,

located at 360 Colborne Street.  The special meeting shall begin at 4:30 p.m., and the Board

and Administration will discuss and take action on the Safe Routes to School program permit

and the Board and Administration will review and discuss Envision SPPS.

The public may monitor the open portions of the meeting via live stream at www.spps.org/boe.

Dated:  October 21, 2021

Jeanelle Foster
Chair, Board of Education
Independent School District No. 625
Saint Paul Public Schools

http://www.spps.org/boe

